SPECIAL PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

CITY OF BROOKINGS
SEPTEMBER 8, 1969

Special planning commission meeting was called to order at
9:15 A.M, by Chairman Jack Holte,

Commissioners present included Bill Landis, Rush Long,
Ernie Christensen, Dick Olsen and Jerry Ross. Not in
attendance was Cal Gorte.

No reporters were present,

Meeting was called for a special request of Mildred Byrne,
asking for permission to build a residential home in a C-1
zone area,

Lee Fountain, Building Inspector, contacted City Attorney

for his ruling. After thorough study of the Ordinance

Mr., Cameron Thom found that it was the intent of the Council,
who made the Ordinance, to exclude residential buildings from
C-1 zone. Mr, Thom advised that the next step to take to
build a residence in a C-1 zone would be to petition the
Planning Commission for a zone change and go through regular
channels.

MOTION was made by Jerry Ross and seconded by Ernie Christensen
that the meeting be adjourned. Motion carried unanimously.
The meeting then adjourned at 9:30 A.M.
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